
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
How we used our pupil premium allocation 2012/13 

 
In 2012/13 we received a Pupil Premium Grant of £12,460.  
We used this funding in a variety of ways including; 
 
• A continuation of the effective strategies used in 2011/12 which included 
targeted individual and group support, booster groups for pre-learning, over 
learning and enrichment activities. 
 
 
 
• A contribution to the cost of a Family and Community Mentor to support 
children and families in school with specific interventions planned for targeted 
children and groups of children. 
 
The impact this had on children’s achievement ensured that; 
 
Year 2: 2012 –2013  
 

%Reading %Writing %Maths 

Progress Exceeding  56 44 44 
Progress Expected 33 56 44 
Progress Below Expected 11 0 11 
 
 
Current Year 2:  2013 – 2014  
 

%Reading %Writing %Maths 

Progress Exceeding  83 83 50 
Progress Expected 17 17 33 
Progress Below Expected 0 0 17 
 
 
For 2013/14 we plan to use the Pupil premium grant to continue the effective 
strategies described above. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

HEADTEACHER:  MRS B. FARKAS 
 
EASTCOTE CLOSE  SHIRLEY  SOLIHULL  WEST MIDLANDS  B90 3QX 

TELEPHONE: 0121 744 5522  FAX: 0121 744 0607  
email:  office@blossomfield.solihull.sch.uk 
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